
Fall Newsletter 2020

Next Book Sale:
Saturday, September 5, 2020

We are so excited to be returning with a 
bigger-than-EVER sale Labor Day 
weekend! We will be using more tables 
and outdoor space to allow for greater 
spacing and to accommodate social 
distancing measures. 

Even more, we are so excited to have 2 
local vendors coming out to help support 
the library. Southern Muggs Coffee Shop 
will be out in the morning with coffee and 
donuts for sale. And later in the day we 
will have the Kona Ice Truck out for you 
to be able to beat the heat after loading 
up on tons of new books and media. 
Please come out to support our sale and 
the library.

If you know of any local groups looking 
for volunteer hours or community service 
projects, we would greatly appreciate 
their help. Please send a message to 
fol30120@gmail.com.  

If you are interested in volunteering (and 
receiving a $5 credit towards the 
purchase of books, please sign up via 
the Sign Up Genius link.
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In Memory of Bill Eagar

The Friends of the Library Board is sad to note the passing 
of long time Bartow County Library supporter William “Bill” 
Dees Eagar, who died suddenly at his home on Sunday, 
March 29, 2020.   

Bill served on the Library Board of Trustees from 2011 
through 2017.  He was Chairman of the Board from 
2012-2014 and Secretary from 2014-2015. He was elected 
to the Friends of the Library Board in 2009, a position he 
maintained for 10 years, serving twice during that period 
as the Board Treasurer. Bill remained involved in library 
Board and FOL activities after his terms of service 
ended. He was always willing to help in whatever capacity 
was needed. 

The FOL Board has voted to establish a library shelf 
dedicated to Bill for his many years of service to the library. 
The shelf will be dedicated at a future date: check with the 
library staff to find the shelf the next time you are in the 
Cartersville Branch.

Note that we have a new procedure for 
books and media donations that are 
collected year-round. Please leave in the 
receptacle outside the garage. If you have 
a large donation, please leave at the 
garage during Library hours and contact 
staff for intake: (770) 382-4203.
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